
 

 

St Gerard’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter Week 39 

18th July 2025 

Message from Mrs Baxter 

We are nearly there! Today we held a special assembly to say thank you and goodbye to our       

wonderful site manager Mr Watts who will retire at the end of this academic year.   Wishing you a 

happy, healthy and exciting retirement . A big thank you for EVERYTHING Jimmy, we really hope 

you felt al the St. Gerard’s love.  God bless  

Diary Dates  
 
 
21st July - Year 6 Awards Ceremony 
@ 1.30pm 
 
22nd July - Leavers Mass @ 10am 
School will close at 2.00pm  
 

23rd July - Inset Day 

24th July School Closed for  

Summer 

 School Mass  
Next Week 

Tuesday 22nd July at 
10.00am  

Year 6 Leavers Party  

A big thank you to  the friends of 

St. Gerard’s and parents who   

organised a fabulous end of year 

6 party. A good time was had by 

all and a great way to celebrate 

our wonderful children. 

This weeks special mentions 
Attendance Certificate: Class 4 
Birthday: Lyla 

Congratulations to Class 2 on being the      
 Attendance Champions of 2024/2025. 

 

September back to school  

The children return to school on Wednesday 

3rd September 2025  

 

Friend’s of St. Gerard’s 

Thank you to everyone who has 

supported the FOSG this summer 

term.  Thanks to your generosity 

we’ve raised over £500. 

Raffle winners were 

Mr Watts - green 131-135 

Flavell - yellow 311-315 

Mrs Matthews - pink 26-30 

Gail Finn - green 181-185 

Ollie  - blue 341-345 

Cillian - blue 471-475 

Seb - green 111-115 

 
 
 

 

 

Please remember to send your child into 

school with a carrier bag on Monday for 

their belongings. 

Monday Morning Prayer  
Every Monday morning we  

invite children and parents to 
begin the week in prayer and 
join staff over in church from         

8.15-8.30  


